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We celebrated our fourth anniversary with our annual event of education, 

food, prizes, and fun! We focused a little more on the games and pony 

rides due to so many young attendees and an unexpected date change. We 

appreciated our special guests that were able to make it: Emily Breeden of 

Paws, Pose & Play and Nikki Novak representing Triple Crown 4-H Club! We 

hope to see even more supporters next year. 

We would like to thank you for your support in 2017.  Through your 

donations of money and time, we have been able to care for Belle, who 

was abandoned with us and looking for a forever family; provide 

temporary foster care for Brandi, Addie, and Professor with the plan to 

reunite them with their families when they are able; attend events like 

the Fairy Festival; and provide resources for vet care. We have two cats 

that are sanctuaried that are available for sponsorship.  

Our goals in 2018 remain steady: to provide more educational events, offer assistance to more 

families, and expand our resources. There are many opportunities to support us by joining 

iGive, wooftrax, ResQwalk, and GoodSearch. We are looking for more volunteers for events, 

foster care, grant writing or social networking. Since we are an all-volunteer organization, 

monetary donations go directly to the animals. We want to 

improve our marketing, so please continue to help spread the 

word so we can help more animals and their families in 2018! 

With our best wishes to you and your loved ones, 

Rhonda, Karla, Keri, Ashley, and Marianna 

Animal Awareness & Assistance Board of Directors 

http://www.animalaa.com/

